
 
 
 
 
 
 

Notice re: Revised Rule 72.3 
 
 
Please note that Rule 72.3, regarding the paper filing of vouchers and receipts, has been 
revised.  Effective October 24, 2014, it will no longer be necessary to file the original 
copy of vouchers and/or receipts.  Effective that date, all vouchers/receipts received in 
paper form by the Probate Division will be returned to the attorney/party filing same. 
 
Revised Rule 72.3 may be viewed on the Court’s website, at www.16thcircuit.org. 
 
Thank you.   
 


